
 

Return to Work   
 
Members will recall that the Department indicated that employees should return to work on 15 
June 2020 and that the service provider was appointed to conduct deep cleaning of the 
workplaces. Although the PSA maintained that the employer must comply with the preconditions 
for the return to work including the provision of the PPE, sanitisers and social distancing. 
 
The PSA Shopstewards are vigilant and constantly engaging the employer to ensure that there is 
full compliance before workers can return to work.  Subsequently, the employer postponed the 
return to work date of the 15th June wherein a new date will be communicated in due course.  
 
The employer indicated that disinfection of the office is still in progress and that the work rotation 
would be posted in due course noting this development.  The PSA appreciate the role of the 
Shopstewards, and employers endeavor to ensure that the lives of employees are prioritized and 
protected.  
 
The members will be kept abreast of new developments.    
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